
In accordance with North Carolina House Bill 142, all students in grades 6–12 are 
required to view designated videos on abuse and neglect as part of the Protecting Our 
Students Act. These videos were created by the NC Center for Safer Schools, and the 
required content will be shown to students in grades 6–12. 

●​ Grades 6–8: This video will be shown to middle school students.​
 

●​ Grades 9–12: This video will be shown to high school students.​
 

Schools will communicate the date on which their students will view the appropriate 
video. 

In addition, students will receive information about the Say Something Anonymous 
Reporting System (SS-ARS). This program provides a secure, confidential way to report 
concerning or potentially harmful behavior in order to prevent violence, suicide, bullying, 
and self-harm. Reports can be made through a mobile app, website, or 24/7 phone 
hotline. All submissions are reviewed by trained crisis counselors at the Sandy Hook 
Promise National Crisis Center, who assess and triage each tip before notifying school 
officials and/or law enforcement as appropriate. 

 

https://www.ncleg.gov/Sessions/2023/Bills/House/PDF/H142v5.pdf
https://youtu.be/_RnQ6PO3a_A
https://youtu.be/2NoDIe4s9JQ
https://www.sandyhookpromise.org/what-we-do/programs/violence-prevention/say-something-anonymous-reporting-system/
https://www.sandyhookpromise.org/what-we-do/programs/violence-prevention/say-something-anonymous-reporting-system/
https://www.sandyhookpromise.org/what-we-do/programs/violence-prevention/say-something-anonymous-reporting-system/

